Miller, Janet

From: Dunn, Brandon
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2012 9:19 AM
To: Calvert, Daniel; Campbell, Gerald; Clark, Roger; Collins, Donna Marie; Dawn Huff, Lee

County School Board; Dickerson, Kim (Mary); Eckenrode, Peter; ext-Linblad, Ellen
(flylcpa.com); Fredyma, John; Griffith, Douglas; Hock, Donna M.; Houck, Pamela; Karuna-
Muni, Anura; Kevin Farrell, Sheriffs Office; Lee, Samuel; LeSage, Tessa; Lis, Carol; Loveland,
David; Maguire, Karen L; Meurer, Douglas; Miller, Janet; Moore, James; Myers, Steve;
Newman, William; Noe, Susan; Olson, Cathy; Ottolini, Roland; Pavese, Michael; Price,
Robert; Roberts, Rickey; Rudge, Daniel, Sajgo, Gloria; Sampson, Lindsey; Scott Vanderbrook,
Fire Chief Estero; Stewart, Robert; Sweigert, Rebecca; Tony Bosnjak, Fire Chief San Carlos
Park; Wayne Gale, Director Mosquito Control; Wegis, Howard; Werst, Lee; Wilson, John; Wu,

Lili; Zettel, Mary
Cc: Noble, Matthew; Burris, Richard; O Connor, Paul; Blackwell, Peter
Subject: CPA2011-20 Fiddlesticks Boulevard

Good morning,

The applicant for the Fiddlesticks Boulevard Comprehensive Plan Amendment (CPA2011-20), has recently provided
additional application materials (Attachment 8 below) in response to the most recent staff insufficiency letter
(Attachment 7 below). If there are outstanding sufficiency items based on the last Insufficiency Letter that are of
concern to your Department/Division please review the applicant’s resubmittal and provide comments by May 18,
2012.

Attachment 7 - Insufficiency Letter from Staff - 03/13/2012
Attachment 8 - Application Resubmittal - 04/23/2012

Also, please keep in mind that once the application is found sufficient Planning staff will request a substantive review
of the proposed plan amendment. If the application is sufficient in your area of concern you may provide a substantive
review at this time.

Thank you,

?mm{m @ @W, Senior Planner

Lee County Division of Planning
1500 Monroe Street
Fort Myers, Florida 33902-0398

bdunn@leegov.com
230.533.8585 ext. 48809

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject {o public disclosure.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.




